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Christmas Fayre 

Our annual school fayre was held on Friday 5th 

December 2014.  Thank you to everybody who 

attended and a grand total of over £1150 was 

made. 

We would like to express our gratitude to the 

parents/carers who donated prizes for the raffle 

and auction board. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you to all those who came to school on 

Friday 12th December and took part in 

Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the 

Children. It was much appreciated with the 

donations received and a fantastic total of 

£196.30 was made. 

 

Curriculum Letters 

The class curriculum letters for the new spring 

term will be sent out by email on Thursday 18th 

December 2014.  These letters include the 

learning your child will take part in over the 

next term. 

 

Pedestrian Gate Entrances 

Please can we again remind you that during the 

school hours 9.00am-3.00pm, the Elter Walk 

gate which is opposite the school office is the 

only pedestrian entrance that is open for 

parents/carers and visitors to access school site. 

 

ParentPay 

In January, the school office will not be 

accepting any payments for school activities. 

This does not include out of school run clubs 

and NSA activities. Please pay these as normal. 

Should you need access to a computer to 

access ParentPay or to check your emails, 

please feel free to use our touch screen 

computer located in the school foyer.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office 

if you need any assistance with setting up or 

making payments on ParentPay. 

 

Christmas Performance DVDs 

KS1 Christmas performances were a resounding 

success and many family members were able to 

attend to see the children perform.  Christmas 

performances were filmed and DVDs are on sale 

for £5 each. Please make payment on ParentPay. 

DVDs will be issued the week commencing 

Monday 12th January 2015. These are a wonderful 

lasting memory for your family to enjoy.  

 

Term Dates 

  Spring Term 2015 

Term Starts Tuesday 6th January 2015 

Half Term Monday 16th – Friday 20th February 

2015 

Term Ends Friday 27th March 2015 

 

 Summer Term 2015 

Term Starts Tuesday 14th April 2015 

May Day Monday 4th May 2015 

Half Term Monday 25th – Friday 29th May 2015 

Term Ends Friday 17th July 2015 

 

Christmas  

We break up on Friday 19th December 2014 and 

all return to school on Tuesday 6th January 

2015. 

We would like to say a huge thank you, to  

you, the parents/carers who have worked  

with the school and supported us so  

much throughout the year.  Thank you! 

 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas!! 


